
Attachment #2

October 10, 2024

Praise Chapel
Ruben Gutierrez
145 62 Central Avenue
Chino, CA 91710

RE: Fireworks Stand Violation

Dear Mr. Gutierrez,

This letter is t0 inform Praise Chapel that a public hearing will be held on October 28, 2024, at
the City of Chino Council Chambers located at 13220 Central Avenue, Chino, CA 91710, at 6:00

pm. This time has been set aside to review and discuss Praise Chapel’s fireworks stand Violation
on July 4, 2024. Although your attendance is not required, this would be a good time to present
any information you may want to share with the Community Services, Parks & Recreation
Commission.

Attached you will find a letter hom Chino Valley Fire District referencing the violation, which
occurred on July 4, 2024.

For any questions or concerns, please contact Silvia Avalos, Director of Community Services,
Parks & Recreation, at 909-334-3454 and/or me at 909-334—3336.

Respectfully,

,x .

Nadyne Lhyyry

Acting Director of Finaiice

City of Chino i Finance Department

cc: Silvia Avalos Director of Community Services, Parks & Recreation


